
 
In following the lead of our municipality partners, all school district playgrounds have been 
closed to the public. We will inform the community when district playgrounds have reopened. 
 
The district’s outdoor green spaces remain open and provide a great place to keep kids active. 
With more and more children heading outside, we ask you to remind your children to continue to 
practice social distancing and should: 

● Avoid team sports, group activities and shared sporting equipment. 
● Avoid crowded parks and trails. 

 
Additional best-practice protocols also include: 

● Stay home if you are sick 
● Wash your hands frequently 
● Put 6 feet of distance between yourself and others 
● Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth with unwashed hands 

 
Please find a couple of videos and activities below that teachers have created for you to enjoy 
and have fun with while either being inside or outdoors: 

● Burpee, plank and mountain climber blast off 
● At Home Physical Activities 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=M8iVr4fvaGQ&feature=youtu.be&disable_polymer=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1H2h1uag1CPDvHbTEGdd4y2hx29sKulsZ-_3YHC4R6Ro/edit?ts=5e861a17

